PRESS RELEASE:

Calling East Union Township residents. Here is your opportunity to help shape the future of East Union Township's first park. On Tuesday, September 19th at 6 PM, at the East Union Township municipal building, Barry Isett and Associates will be presenting a preliminary program and concept plan for the park. The consultant and park committee have been working this past summer in preparation of this meeting. Residents are encouraged to attend to offer comment and input. Following this meeting, final plans will be prepared for Township Supervisors to adopt later this fall. The Township was awarded a DCNR grant through a new pilot program, in which the funding helps pay for the plan and initial construction of the park.